
     ST PATRICK’S 

     NEWSLETTER  

 

9 June 2020 

 

 “PERSEVERENCE is a stubbornness with a purpose.” 

 

In a Catholic way we learn today for tomorrow 
 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

            BRILLIANT – THANKYOU                                                                                      

                                  Our Mufti day                                                           

                         raised $427 for our  

                  Showquest entry – THANK YOU 

                  

  
COVID-19 UPDATE  

 Things are slowly getting back to normal and with 

yesterday’s announcement of returning to Level 1 it 

is important to remember. 

1. Use the Govt Covid App to sign in if you enter the   

    School grounds. 

2. Regularly wash hands / sanitise.   

3. Coughing and sneezing – use your elbow/arm. 

4. Bring drink bottles. 

5. A GOOD HEALTHY LUNCH – I am starting to see too   

    much “rubbish” and convenience package food.  

6. Be kind.                                                                                      
 

Regards & Blessings 

Jurek Wypych  

PRINCIPAL  

OUR LATEST TREASURES – TALOFA LAVA 

We welcome to A1 (yes brand new) Anna Taii 

and Teia Hemopo and their whanau. 

We trust that you all enjoy your time here at  

St Patrick’s, learning and making friends for life.  
 

COOL AT SCHOOL 

Some of the best things in life come in small 

packages and one of those is   

Layla Mardon, a Year 2 student who has a 

BIG heart, BIG friendships and BIG kindness. 

Layla certainly models “The St Pats Way” in 

her words and actions – just beautiful. X 

                   SCHOOL NEWS 

 
SAUSAGE SIZZLE – THIS THURSDAY  

Sausage Sizzle this Thursday 11 June. 

$1.50 – GREAT VALUE LUNCH. 

Raising funds for our Showquest entry.  

Orders need to be in by 9am on Thursday.  

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS – NEXT WEDNESDAY  

School photos for 2020 will be taken next Wednesday 17th 

in the morning by Photolife. 

Class, individual and family group photos will be available 

and ordering will be on-line only.  

Each child will receive a “keycode” that is unique to 

them.  You will receive this sometime after photo day.  

 
STUDENT/PARENT/TEACHER CONVERSATIONS 

We will be holding these 15 minute interviews in 2 weeks 

time from Monday 22 June – Wednesday 24 June. 

Interviews will be AT SCHOOL and AT HOME (ZOOM). 

AT SCHOOL times are Monday – Wednesday 3.15-5.00pm. 

AT HOME (ZOOM) Monday – Wednesday 6.30 – 8.00pm. 

This is a new format that we are trialling after the success 

of ‘ZOOMS’ during lockdown.    

We hope to have 100% parent involvement as these 

interviews are the basis of your child’s SCHOOL REPORT 

that will be sent out in early August.  

PRIZES: All people who have registered for an interview 

will go into the draw for: 

1st Prize - $100 Breakers Family Meal Voucher  

2nd Prize - $50 Breakers Family Meal Voucher  

3rd Prize – Popcorn maker  

To book interviews go to : 

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code  

and enter the code: h9yqq 

This will also be on your ALERT which goes directly to the 

booking page. If you haven’t already got the St Pats App 

go to your App store and install it.  

 

                  COMMUNITY NEWS  

 

• NEED SOME PAMPERING  

Try “Beauty on Hyde” for Competitive 

prices and a relaxed, friendly 

atmosphere.  

Contact Jo: 027 824 1840 

• JOB VACANCY:- Admin/Office 

assistant required for small 

landscaping business. 15-20 hours per 

week, 9.30 – 1.30pm. For more 

information email: 

admin@barkingmadlandscapes.co.nz  

• NOBM RUGBY REGISTRATIONS 

        Email: nobmjuniorrugby@gmail.com 

        To register. Rugby starts 25 July.  
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